
From: Lorelle Golden  
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 2:32 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee <EGC@parliament.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Public health and other legislation (further extension of expiring provisions) amendment
bill 2021

I would like to object to this bill going ahead.
We do NOT have a pandemic, and find the conditions completely unnecessary.

There is no legal grounds for these provisions.
The bill did not even appear to go to the health committee, to which it was referred..

There is NO emergency pertaining to this virus.
More people r dying as a result of the Jab, suicides increased as a result of your
restrictions,  people losing their jobs and cannot pay their home loans, or get proper
health care, schooling, the list goes on and on.
People are waking up, and are fed up, its not about the virus but control.
All these measures are illegal, we need an exit strategy for a way out, not to be continually
locked down. 

We need a transparent and accountable government that encourages debate, we live in a
democracy, or suppose to. Our Premier and her CHO/Governor r totally out of control with
self-importance. Our Government serve the virus and not the constituents, and r a million
miles out of line, they have become incapable of doing anything without relating it to the
virus, demonstrating full blown tyranny.

Lorelle Golden.
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